
ROTARY CLUB OKANAGAN MISSION 

 

MEETING NOTES AND NEWS LETTER 

22 SEP 2014 

CREEKSIDE PUB 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE 

 

ATTENDANCE:   9/17 (48%) 

 

Ross presided over the meeting. 

 

YOUTH EXCHANGE INFORMATION NIGHT 

 

This event has been re-scheduled to 1745 Hrs 01 OCT 2014.  The meeting will be 

held in Room C272 Okanagan College on KLO Road.  All of the area inbound 

students will be in attendance.  WE NEED A VOLUNTEER TO ATTEND THIS MEETING 

AND  REPORT BACK TO THE CLUB.  If you can attend please contact Karol ELLIOTT 

(Capri Club) @ 250 764-4149. 

 

CAPRI ROTARY CLUB FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for 02 OCT 2014 at 1600 Hrs in the Capri Hotel 

Lounge.  Ross would normally attend, however he will be away.  WE NEED 

SOMEONE TO ATTEND THIS MEETING.  If you can attend please advise Lockie 

BRACKEN (Capri Club) @ 250 764-6381. 

 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR'S VISIT 29 SEP 20014 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS AN EXTRA MEETING FOR SEPTEMBER 

 

DG Bruce FALKINS and his wife Donna will visit our Club on Monday 22nd 

September  The meeting will be held at the Creekside.  This event is typically a 

spousal/partners function so please RSVP Laurie so the appropriate arrangements 

can be made with Creekside. 

 

It is anticipated that Bruce will meet with the Executive/Directors at 1700 to 1800.  

Following the Directors Meeting Bruce will address the Club after which there will be 

a buffet dinner.  

 

President Laurie will provide more information as required. 
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PUMPKIN PATCH TRIVIAL PURSUIT NIGHT 

 

Lois provided an update. 

 

Ticket sales are not going as well as anticipated and the question was raised should 

we be cancelling the event and forfeiting our $500 deposit.  The consensus was that 

far too much time and effort has gone into the planning so far and that we get busy 

promoting  the event and selling more TABLES. 

 

Shad advised me that he believes that our Club has a GMAIL account and the 

names of former members could be in the address book. 

 

DOES ANYBODY KNOW HOW TO ACCESS THIS ACCOUNT AND IF SO WOULD YOU 

MIND EMAILING IAINS LETTER TO SOME OF THE PAST MEMBERS.  I would gladly 

take on this responsibility however Monika and I are leaving for Germany on Friday, 

and quite frankly we do not have the time.  

 

Lois advised that she has a good start on silent auction items, however need more.   

 

Rita is doing a great job on the theme and decorations .  The theme is fall harvest.  

If you have any props such as scarecrow, coloured lights,  an old wheel barrow etc 

let her know and she may be able to incorporate it into her plans.  She will also 

need help on the Saturday to set up.   

 

IF THIS EVENT IS GOING TO BE A SUCCESS THEN WE ALL HAVE TO PARTICIPATE IN 

ORDER FOR IT TO BE A SUCCESS. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

29 SEP 2014  Visit District Governor 

 

Our meeting on 22 SEP 2014 was our last scheduled business meeting before the 

major Fund Raiser on 25 OCT 2014.  There will be no meeting on 13 OCT 2014 

(Thanksgiving).  In order to tie up all the loose ends for the 25 OCT 2014 we will 

have our meeting on TUESDAY 14 OCT 2014 AT THE CREEKSIDE. 

 

 OKM Secretary 

23 SEP 2014 

 

 


